
Breaking Racing News Update 

 

May is going to be an exciting month!  Keep up to date with all the activities by 
keeping an eye on the club calendar on the SLSC website. 

Here is a quick list for the rest of the month: 

Saturday May 7th   Kentucky Derby Party at the Clubhouse starting at 4PM.  Join 
the Derby festivities hosted by the Y-Flyer Fleet.  Come dressed in your Racetrack 
clothes if you like.  Free Mint Juleps provided.  (If you don’t want Juleps bring your 
own drinks).  Watch the race on the big screen.  Place dollar bets on the horses.  
You can bet on as many horses as you want.  Everyone who picks the winning 
horse will split all the money!  

Sunday May 8th Racing begins!  We plan on 2 practice races.  If you are racing, sign 
in on the porch or at the table near the hoist in the boatyard.  
The harbor horn sounds at 1:30PM with the start horn at 2PM. 

May 11, Wednesday:  The first Manning Series Race!  
The harbor horn sounds at 6PM with the start horn at 6:30PM.  After the race join 
us for dinner.  The Kestrel and Laser Fleets are cooking.  The Thistle and Sunfish 
Fleets are cleaning up after the party.  The Race Department provides the hot 
dogs and hamburgers and the buns and condiments.  Bring a moderate sized side 
dish or dessert for the serving table as well as your own drinks.  The Manning 
Series continues every Wednesday evening until late September! 

  



Saturday May 14 at 12 noon, come and meet our new members at the clubhouse 
at the New Member Reception.  Hosted by Membership Chair Ann Seidman. 

Sunday May 15th The first two Zephyr Series races.  The Zephyr Series will 
continue for the rest of May and all of June.  Be sure to sign in every time if you 
are racing.  The harbor horn sounds at 1:30PM with the start horn at 2PM. 

Saturday May 21st is the Commodore Dinner Party.  Go to the club website 
calendar, click on the Commodore Party, and make your reservations!  Hosted by 
Commodore John Smith. 

Monday May 30th the Annual Memorial Day Champagne Brunch.  Don’t miss this 
one!  Sign up before May 26th.  Go to the club calendar on the website and click 
on the Memorial Day link to make your reservations. 

And June looks even more exciting! 

Terry and Joanne Fraser, Flag Lts Race 


